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Senator Kapenga Hosts Listening Session in Waukesha on Wednesday 
 

Madison, WI – State Senator Chris Kapenga (R-Delafield) will host a listening session with 

State Representative Adam Neylon (R-Pewaukee) at the Waukesha Public Library on 

Wednesday, February 27th from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM. The Waukesha Public Library is located 

at 321 Wisconsin Avenue in Waukesha.  

 

“Listening sessions are a great opportunity for constituents of the 33rd Senate District to stay 

informed on legislative topics, share ideas, and voice their opinion,” said Senator Kapenga. “I 

look forward to meeting and hearing from constituents on the issues that are important to 

them.” 

 

Senator Kapenga has additional listening sessions scheduled for Wednesday, March 27th at 

the Pauline Haass Public Library in Sussex, Wednesday, April 24th at the Pewaukee Public 

Library and Wednesday, May 22nd at Delafield City Hall. All sessions run from 7:00 PM to 

8:00 PM. Constituents that would like to share an opinion or need assistance with state 

government, but are unable to attend a scheduled listening session are free to contact 

Senator Kapenga’s office at (608) 266-9174 or Sen.Kapenga@legis.wi.gov.   

 

Senator Kapenga represents the 33rd Senate District, which covers most of central Waukesha 

County and Lake Country. 
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